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Transylvania Housing Development Corporation was allocated a
total of $233,889 in HOME funds in 1998 and 2000 to acquire land
and develop a new S/F subdivision in Brevard. The agency was
unable to obtain other funding needed for the development and
now plans to sell the land and reimburse the HOME Investment
Fund the $128,609 already expended on the project. The Agency
and the City of Brevard have requested that the remaining
$105,280 be re-allocated to assist the construction of three single
family homes on scattered sites in Brevard. A public hearing will
be held on this project in Brevard.

file:///U|/CityOfAsheville.gov/iwwwroot/searchminutes/councilminutes/2000/m011107p2.htm[8/9/2011 2:59:04 PM]



	Local Disk
	Transylvania Housing Development Corporation was allocated a total of $233,889 in HOME funds in 1998 and 2000 to acquire land and develop a new S/F subdivision in Brevard. The agency was unable to obtain other funding needed for the development and now plans to sell the land and reimburse the HOME Investment Fund the $128,609 already expended on the project. The Agency and the City of Brevard have requested that the remaining $105,280 be re-allocated to assist the construction of three single family homes on scattered sites in Brevard. A public hearing will be held on this project in Brevard.


